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These photographs were taken on  

February 11, 2022. 

 

The property has not had any 

improvement since that time which the 

photos on page 2 will show. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

FROM: 

Patrice Toney, Assistant City Manager 

Marla Y. Newman, Community Development Director 

Sharon B. Richmond, Community Development Deputy Director 

DATE: May 10, 2022 

SUBJECT: 4430 Robinhood Road - Update 

CC:  



                These photographs were taken Wednesday April 27, 2022  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 


